
 
Pastors Message May 2022 

 
Dear Parishioners, 
 

It has been exciting to celebrate Public Mass with you at St Veronica's during this 
Easter season. It has been my goal since the beginning of the Pandemic to celebrate safe 
& spiritual masses. Deacon Gerry, the Staff, and the Ministers of Liturgy have supported 
this goal. As the provincial & civic authorities reduce restrictions, I believe, for the time 
being, there are certain safety procedures that we are going to maintain at St. 
Veronica's. Covid is still present, we are still in the flu season, and a small number of 
adult parishioners will come to mass unvaccinated with some family members who are 
also unvaccinated. 
 

Even though the government’s mask mandate will end on May 14th we will 
continue to ask that all parishioners and ministers of Liturgy wear a mask while in the 
church.  We will also continue to have certain pews blocked off in order to maintain 
social distancing. There will still be bottles of hand sanitizer at the entrances for you to 
use. We are continuing to apply these safety measures because a significant number of 
our parishioners are senior citizens and are considered vulnerable by health authorities.  
 

At the end of June, we will, once again, review these procedures. Our goal is to 
have safe & spiritual masses at St. Veronica's. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation throughout this Pandemic which has affected our 
community celebrations. 
 
Keep well in Mind —Body-Spirit in 2022 
Fr. Fred Kirouac 
 
Please encourage other parishioners to visit the Parish Website "Cover Page" at: 
www.saintveronicasdorval.ca 
Please pass on this info to parishioners who do not have access to website or emails etc. 
 


